
The supplement industry’s hypocritical stance on labeling

Illinois Democratic Sen. Dick Durbin’s bill to require the makers of dietary supplements to label their
products accurately has the industry up in arms. This is rank hypocrisy. The supplement industry, along
with the organic food lobby, does support labeling — but only when the products in question belong to
competitors such as the producers of foods from genetically engineered plants, a situation in which the
labels serve no useful purpose.

The nongovernmental organization Citizens for Health calls itself a consumer action group, but it appears
to serve as the litigation arm of the supplement industry.

Read the full, original story here: The Supplement Industry’s Hypocrisy

http://www.rollcall.com/news/the_supplement_industrys_hypocrisy_commentary-227217-1.html?pg=1

